
A large part of our message to returning students will be ‘get 

to know your neighbours’ – and to communicate safely and 

considerately. With many more local residents working from home 

too, we are keen that students can strike the right balance with 

t h e i r  n e i g h b o u r s .

We also understand that Freshers’ Week will be a busy time socially 

for students – particularly for those who haven’t actually met their 

housemates before as many contracts were secured remotely due 

to COVID-19. 

Although we cannot guarantee that there will be no noise 

disturbances during the �rst few weeks of term, we are committed 








